
 

 

 

 
 

12 March 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The young person in your care should, by now, have been issued with their home test kits, if they 
have been tested on campus. The kits were issued with full guidance (v 1.3.2), the guidance inside 
the kit boxes should be discarded. 

Starting from next week, 15 March 2021, home testing should begin with a test on Monday and 
Thursday morning, or Sunday and Wednesday evening if more convenient. Please supervise the 
young person in your care while they take the test for those aged 12-17. Those aged 11 should 
have the test administered by an adult. 

How To Do A Rapid Covid-19 Self Test  

YouTube Video - How to Test  

Please report all results as soon as possible afterwards to: 

The NHS https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result  

and 

BGLC Report Your Result to BGLC  

If your test result is positive follow the guidance on the 'How to Do a Rapid Covid-19 Self Test' 

above.  Inform the campus immediately reception@brookvalegroby.com 

If the young person in your care struggles to test themselves and you would like support please 

email reception@brookvalegroby.com 

Whilst participating in lateral flow testing is optional, we are working hard to keep the school, our 
staff and our students as safe as possible and would therefore encourage you to support the 
young person in your care to take part if you can. 

With very best wishes 
 
 
 
Brookvale Groby Learning Campus 
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